
 

  

Grand Knight Report 

THANK YOU JOE LYNCH!!!! For running the KC golf tournament. It was a  

great success because of you and all the great volunteers who helped. 

 

Unfortunately, our annual January 1st New Year’s Day Open House and 

our annual Bowling Tournament in January are cancelled this year.   

 

Next year's golf tournament is tentatively scheduled for Saturday,  

September 18th, 2021.  Please mark your calendar so you can play.  

 

I want to wish everybody a  safe Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

God Bless 

GK Tim Hollander 

 

 

 

December 2020 Council News 

Welcome to new our Members:  

• J Michael Conoyer 

• Thomas Thro 

• Robert Grzyb (3rd degree) 
Congratulations to new Honorary Member:  

• Dale Hemsath 
Congratulations to new Honorary Life Members:  

• Robert Giessman 

• James Strawhun 
Pray for Deceased Members and their Families:   

• Fred Boschert 

• Rev John Ghio 

• Ladies Aux:  Virginia Barteau 

Donations: 

• St. Peter St. Vincent DePaul $750 

• St. Cletus St. Vincent DePaul $750 

• St. Charles Borromeo St. Vincent DePaul $750 

• Masses, Fred Boschert, Kenneth Gutermuth, Rev. John Ghio $90 

• Tootsie Roll Drive $817.35 ($1.317.35 total with council donation) 

Fundraiser Winners 

• Martha LaBarge $125 

• Marvin Koechig $50 

• Sharon Pearia $25 
 
                                                              

 

 

December 

1Tues      Ladies Auxiliary Meeting @6:30pm 

8Tues      Council Meeting @ 7:00pm  

21Mon    Westbury Assoc Meeting @6:30pm 

 

January 

5Tues       Ladies Auxiliary Meeting @7:00pm 

12Tues     Council Meeting @ 7:00pm  

18Mon     Westbury Assoc Meeting @6:30pm 

 
Save the Date 

Wednesday, Apr. 7th – Ladies Fashion Show 

Saturday, Sept. 18th – Golf Tournament 

For event updates, please check our 
website (KofC823.org), Facebook page or 
call 636-949-0222. 

 
 

Golf Tournament Photos 
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Westbury Center Inc. Home Association  

Bartenders Needed 

We are looking for additional bartenders for the club, please contact 

Mark Leonhard for more information at (636) 577-6877. 

Office Space for Lease 

4 Westbury Dr. (building between main hall and Pundmann Ford) 

Approximately 2800 square feet (1800 square feet finished portion and 

1000 square feet unfinished on lower level.  For more information 

contact Matt J. at 636-699-0213. 

Hall Rental Information:   Perfect venue for parties, meetings, 
fundraising activities, etc.  The building is available for rent. We are 
renting while keeping in mind the CDC and St. Charles guidelines in 
response to the pandemic. Contact the Rental Manager:  Dianne, at 
314-306-7168 
  

Board of Directors Meeting 
Monday, December 21st at 6:30 pm. Open to all members. 
 

 

 

Ladies Auxiliary 
 

Thanks to everyone who came out for our November sign painting event!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, December 1st, we will begin our Christmas meeting at 6:30pm.  The kitchen committee will consist of Martha 

Labarge, Mary Lou Kleeschulte, Mary Zeisler, Judy Williams, Darla Schoolfield and Elaine Boehle.  They will serve us some 

wonderful Christmas appetizers and desserts and a game is being planned. Please remember to bring a $10 donation for 

Adopt-A-Family and a new unwrapped toy for Toys for Tots Drive. 

On Tuesday, January 5th, we will start our Soup/Chili Cook Off at 7pm.  The kitchen committee will consist of Joan 

Buchheit, Maxine Winston, Laura Westhues, Denise Korba, Pat Wilson and Peggy Skaggs.  We will play a groundhog game 

and bingo. 

Our yearly calendar raffle is now on sale. Each ticket is $20 and is good for monthly drawings in 2021. Purchase your 

ticket at the club or contact Sally Montgomery 636-373-0426 or Becky Sullentrop 636-916-3474. 

 

 

An organization needs to be constantly 

rejuvenated by the infusion of young 

blood.  It needs young people with the 

imagination and the guts to turn everything 

upside down if they can.  It also needs old 

fogies to keep them from turning upside 

down those things that ought to be right side 

up.  Above all, it needs young rebels and old 

conservatives who can work together, 

challenge each other’s values, yield or hold 

fast with equal grace, and continue after 

each hard-fought battle to respect each 

other. 

If this organization does not get young men 

to join and be involved, we will cease to 

exist, we will perish – Council #823 will be no 

longer.  Is there someone you know who 

would make a great Knight?  Have you asked 

anyone to come up to the club room?  Your 

son, son-in-law, grandson, nephew, 

neighbor?   

 

 

 


